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Notice of No-Show Policy 

 

South Sound Pediatrics has a responsibility to inform you of our no-show policy and the 

consequences of no-show appointments. While we realize that there may be a good reason for 

you to miss an appointment, we also hope you realize a specific time was set aside for your 

child’s visit. Each time you miss an appointment you deprive another patient of the opportunity 

to see one of our providers.  

 

If you are unable to keep your scheduled appointment, we would appreciate a 24-hour notice 

of cancellation so we may utilize this time for another patient. Established families are limited 

to 3 missed appointments within 365 days. New patients who miss their initial appointment or 

cancel at the last minute, or arrive late will not be accepted as a new patient.  

 

Please call to reschedule your appointment. Our office opens at 8 a.m. Monday through 

Saturday. South Sound Pediatrics and/or our answering service are always available to take 

your calls. If you are unable to call during our office hours, please leave a voicemail and we will 

cancel your appointment or return your call, if needed.  


